Antonios Lianos
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From: Antonios Lianos
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2016 10:02 AM
To: Fouad Khoury
Subject: TV License

Dear Fouad,
I spoke to Kiriakos and asked him if we should expect to receive our EUR 3 MM this year.
He said that he does not know and is not in a position to advise an expected date.

He can only confirm that the money has not been returned and also that he will let us know immediately upon
receipt as he is monitoring it on a daily basis.

Regards,

Tony

Sent from my Samsung device



